
Our thoughts and prayers go out to all  of 
those affected by the tragic incident over 

the weekend but most especially to the 
family and friends of the young people 

involved. 
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GDPR 

General Data Protection Regulations.  A new Euro-
pean Data Protection Law was introduced on 25th 

May 2018.  This new law applies to all organisations 
including schools that manage and processed peo-
ple’s personal information.  Included in the End of 
Year Reports which you should receive this week, 
is an information leaflet explaining the type of in-

formation which is kept by the school.   

Thank You 

Thank you to all the parents who helped out 
in any way during the year.   A special 

thank you to those who were involved with 
Book Week, Active Schools Week, sat on 
committees, sold raffle tickets, did Story 
Sacks and did the catering for Grandpar-
ents Day and the Graduation Ceremony.  I 

know Lisa will be looking for volunteers next 
year.  Thank you for all your support and co-

operation during the year. 

Two classes need to be split next year due to 
our enrolment numbers.  We now have 5 x 5th 

classes, next year there will be 4 x 6th classes.  
Mr Mangan’s class will be split between the 

other 5th classes. 

We now have 5 x 4th classes in the school.  
Next year there will be 4 x 5th classes.  Ms 

English’s classes are being split.  This will be an 
exciting move for all the classes and will help 

prepare the pupils for the changes at post 
primary level 

Split Class 

Holidays 

Pupils will get their holidays this 
Friday, 29th June at 12.00.  

They may bring in their own snacks 
on the day. 

 
School will reopen on Wednesday 

29th August when pupils will be in 
school from 10.00am to 12.00 and 

on Thursday 30th August pupils will 
be in from 9.00am to 12.00.  

 
As ever if you have any suggestions 
for improvement please let us know.  

We hope you all have a safe and  
enjoyable summer. 

 

Children should not be on the 
school premises during the 

holidays. 
 
 

Graduation 

6th class pupils will graduate from St Thomas 
SNS on Wednesday.  There will be a Graduation 
Ceremony in the school hall at 10.00am followed 

by a little reception in the School Garden.  
Thanks to the parents committee for doing the 

catering. 

 

Helping Hands 

As a thank you to all the pupils who help out on 
various committees during the year a Barbecue 

has been organised for them today. 

Deepest Sympathies 

School Tours 

3rd Class have their school tour tomorrow 
(Tuesday) to the Fun Factory and the 5th Classes 

have theirs on Thursday to Funtastia. 


